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Until I hear more regarding this bill I am in opposition. On it's surface, this bill has 

been introduced to primarily fund specific special interest groups such as Moms 

Demand Action. This is just one more bill designed in actuality to fund restricting our 

fundamental rights as law abiding citizens. I and many others are 100 percent in 

support of a healthier safer state. You are simply approaching it in the wrong manner. 

Rather than divide our state through fundamental right restrictive bill's. Let's work 

together to find solutions to the true issues. 


